
May 3, 2024 Megan S. Farr 

WSBA Elder Law Section Nominations Committee 

Re: Statement of Interest 

Dear Nominations Committee: 

The WSBA Elder Law Section is known for its active membership and legislative work, 

to which I want to continue to contribute. 

Previously I have served as the Legislative Co-Chair for the Elder Law Section and also 

as the Chair of the Section. My experience and knowledge of the Section’s history and 

the legislative process make me a good fit to again serve as one of the Legislative Co-

Chairs. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Very truly yours, 

FARR LAW GROUP, PLLC 

Megan S. Farr 

MSF 
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